DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P/54 Date: 26.09.2018
Dear Parents
Greetings!!

We are pleased to inform you that your ward will be participating in a school activity on Sunday, 30
September 2018 at Sare Homes, Sec-92, Gurugram. You are requested to drop your child in school
by 8:15 am. The programme will get over at 11:30 am.

The child should be dressed up in blue Jeans, white knee length kurta and black shoes. Light snacks
will be provided by the school however the child must carry his/her own tiffin. Drop back facility
will be provided by the school. Kindly make arrangements for the pickup of your ward from the
respective bus stop.

Best Wishes

T f&‘ﬁ’

eadmistress Principal




